
 
 
      Northern Natural Gas Company 
      P.O. Box 3330 
      Omaha, NE  68103-0330 
      402 398-7200 
       
 

 
 
 
September 2, 2021 
 
 
 
Via eFiling 
 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20426 
 
Re: Northern Natural Gas Company  

Docket No. CP20-503-000  
Northern Lights 2021 

 Notice Abandonment 
 
Dear Ms. Bose: 
 
In accordance with Ordering Paragraph D of the Order Issuing Certificate and Approving 
Abandonment issued May 20, 2021, by the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, 
Northern Natural Gas hereby submits for filing in the above-referenced docket its notice of 
abandonment. On August 27, 2021, 140 feet of station pipe was cut and abandoned 
at the tie-in for the interconnect loop within the Carlton compressor station.  
 
Any questions regarding the filing should be directed to the undersigned at (402) 398-7103. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/signed/ Michael T. Loeffler 
 
Michael T. Loeffler 
Senior Director, Certificates and External Affairs 
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